
HOW CAN YOU SPEAK UP FOR 

RELIGIOUS LIBERTY?
SIGN UP FOR THE CATHOLIC 
ADVOCACY NETWORK

www.micatholic.org/can/
Join with thousands of Catholics across the state� to protect religious liberty and to 
help faith-based institutions and individuals act in concert with their moral beliefs. Help 
promote policies that strengthen conscience protections, especially for those in health care 
and child placement agencies.

The Catholic Advocacy Network provides� policy updates on religious liberty, as well as 
education, human life, health care, and economic justice, and facilitates communication 
between elected officials and Michigan Catholics. When a critical issue arises that requires 
your Catholic voice, you will receive an email with background information asking you to 
contact those officials. It’s free and easy!

Through the Catholic Advocacy Network,� you can strengthen the Catholic voice in 
support of America’s first freedom, religious liberty. Take a few moments and sign up today!

facebook.com/MichiganCatholicConference

twitter.com/MICatholicConf

youtube.com/MICatholicConf

www.micatholic.org

abennett@micatholic.org

510 S. Capitol Avenue, Lansing, MI 48933

CAN is an outreach of the Michigan Catholic 

Conference, the official public policy voice 

of the Catholic Church in Michigan


